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Serving Long Island
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MISSION STATEMENT

The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to 
provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 
members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union.
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Gobble Up a 
Thanksgiving 
Loan! 
Apply for a Holiday Loan!

Max: $2000.00

Term: 1 year

Interest rate: as low as 
8.99%*

*APR, credit extension and approval based 
upon the applicants credit history, payment 
history and ability to repay the credit 
extended

Make an appointment today 
for a free consultation 

with  Sanaz Liana Marashi 
631-291-9166

Do not forget to join us for ZINGO!
LISEFCU’s Annual Meeting: November 20, 2015             You MUST be present to WIN!

Join us on November 20th for our Annual Meeting at the State Office Building in the 
cafeteria at 5:15 pm. Dinner will be served! There will be prizes!

Our Youth Account promotion is back on Zingo night!
If your child or grandchild signs up for a youth account on Zingo night,
they will get  3.00% APR on the first $1,000
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Nov, Dec 2015
& Jan 2016
For just a $35 fee per 
loan you can skip your 
Nov, Dec or Jan 
payment!*

Just pick up your form 
from the Credit Union, 
complete and return it 
by mail, fax or drop it off 
in the office. 

* Suffixes 30, 31, 32, home equity 
loans and loans less than 6 
months are not eligible for this 
promotion

Holiday Closing:
Veterans Day, Nov 11th

Thanksgiving Day, Nov 26th
Day after Thanksgiving, Nov 27th

Holiday Season Financial Tips
By Sanaz Liana Marashi

Have you spent more for the holidays than you could afford? Are you still paying bills from the 
previous holiday season? If so, these little tips might help you to plan financially and be ready 
for the upcoming holiday season.

Have a budget: come up with a budget that fits your income versus expenses. Do not set a 
budget over what is comfortable for you.

Stick to your budget: it is very easy to go over your budget if you are not strict about the 
maximum you can spend. Always have your budget in mind when shopping.

Plan ahead: last minute shopping is guaranteed to ruin your budget plan. Plan a minimum of 
a month in advance and come up with a list of what you need to buy.

Look for deals: shop around. It is important to make sure you are getting the most for the 
money you are spending. Look online for deals before going shopping.

Look for loans with lower interest rates if you are borrowing: take advantage of small 
special loans with lower interest rates if you are borrowing money. Do not put your holiday 
expenses on credit cards with high interest rates. 

LISEFCU’s holiday loan is designed to give you a budget you need. The term makes 
you pay off the loan in one year and not roll over expenses from this year to the 
next. And most importantly, the interest rate you will be paying is lower than 
credit cards or a personal loan.

For more information on how to apply for a holiday loan,
call Sanaz Liana Marashi at 631-291-9166.

Have a great holiday season!

Thanks to all who came in for our Oktoberfest!
We hope to see you all soon! 

Congrats to our raffle winner Karen Sontag!


